
Notice 

Dated 22.09.2020 

 

A meeting of the Principals of Colleges affiliated to the University of Calcutta is 

hereby convened on 23rd September, 2020 at 3-00 p.m. on virtual platform 

(Google Meet) through the following link: 

https://meet.google.com/zyq-okoh-kev 

All the Principals of Colleges affiliated to the University of Calcutta are requested 

to attend the meeting. The Hon’ble President and the Hon’ble General Secretary, 

ABPC will present in the meeting. 

 

Secretary, Calcutta University Committee 

All Bengal Principals’ Council 

https://meet.google.com/zyq-okoh-kev

